
 
 

 

 

 

 DIRECTORATE OF DEFENSE TRADE CONTROLS (DDTC) REGISTRATION:  

STATEMENT REGARDING COMPLIANCE WITH THE INTERNATIONAL 

TRAFFIC IN ARMS REGULATIONS (ITAR) 

 

The U.S. Department of State’s Directorate of Defense Trade Controls (DDTC) 

administers the International Traffic in Arms Regulations (ITAR). The ITAR control 

exports of “defense articles and defense services.”  Nordson Corporation is registered 

with the DDTC.  It is our corporate policy to be current with our DDTC registration.  

 

Nordson maintains a DDTC registration in order to test products manufactured by 

Nordson customers, which products may be subject to the ITAR. Nordson manufactured 

products do not fall under DDTC jurisdiction and are therefore not listed on the U.S 

Munitions List.  Further, Nordson does not render military defense-related services.  All 

Nordson commodities, software, and technology are subject to U.S. Export 

Administration Regulations (EAR) 15 CFR Parts 730-774. 

 

Nordson understand that technical data, hardware, or other tooling (e.g., documentation, 

software, drawings, and specifications) as defined and regulated by the ITAR (22 CFR 

Parts 120-130) and the EAR (15 CFR Parts 730-774) are subject to export control laws of 

the U.S. government. 

 

We also understand that Nordson employees, agents or representatives may not transfer 

such technical data, hardware, or other tooling by any means to a foreign person, whether 

in the United States or another country, without prior written approval from the U.S. 

government. Additionally, Nordson employees who are foreign persons are not permitted 

to have access to any technical data, hardware or software without appropriate approval.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


